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Comments: Hi, Motorized vehicles don't belong in national parks and wildlife refuges. That's the reason its been

prevented prior to now for the wildlife and the peace of the nature refuge seekers. There are places one can ride

electronic vehicles, it doesn't need to occur in designated quiet spaces. Lets leave the quiet as we found it as

that's its main reason for being treasured, for its natural beauty. There's nothing natural or beautiful about

damaging the wilderness. Its a greed driven pursuit in a throw away society. Lets throw out that wack idea that

the wilderness welcomes such things as we know full well it devastates the pristine natural state and takes away

from its health and beauty. Ask a nature expert, not a borish rich person who would helicopter in illegally for a

picnic in arrogance of actual natural law protection to suit themselves above all else. Money trumps good sense

and reasonableness for our ruin and the parks as well.  


